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Letter of thanks

Dear Paul,

As Chairman of International Security Expo and International Disaster Response Expo it gives me great pleasure to extend a warm 
thank you to you, for attending the exhibition as a member of the Advisory Council.

Your role on the Advisory Council is of great benefit to the exhibition and I do hope that both your organisation and indeed you 
personally also get benefit.

International Security Expo 2019 continued to go from strength to strength, with over 375 exhibitors and an audience of over 
13,500 international stakeholders of security in London from Government, Transport & Borders, Major Events, Military, Law 
Enforcement, Emergency Services, CNI and Private Sector.

This year saw the re‐introduction of the high‐level Global Counter Terrorism Summit and launch of the Global Serious & Organised 
Crime Summit both were available to attend by application only and there was standing room only.  Alongside these were a series 
of conferences with globally renowned speakers covering the following themes; Aviation & Border Security, Cyber Security, 
Protecting Crowded Places, Crisis Management & Business Continuity and Designing in Security.

We were joined by over a 175 International Delegates from priority export countries.

We, for the second time, co‐located with International Security Expo was International Disaster Response Expo, the only global 
showcase uniting the humanitarian aid and disaster relief communities. 

I thank you again for your continued support and look forward to your attendance at International Security Expo 2020.

Sincerely, 

Admiral Lord West
Chairman | International Security Expo & International Disaster Response Expo

Member of the House of Lords. London, SW1A 0PW


